This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.
| Report Suspicious

| had a call from a DPS school employee today asking if the City has a designated point person within DPS for
information & resource coordination. Apparently schools feel like they're not getting any information.

Do either of you know the answer?

Sincerely,

Joy Strategies, LLC.

"I had always hoped that this land might become a safe and agreeable Asylum to the virtuous and persecuted part
of mankind, to whatever nation they might belong."

~ George Washington, Letter to Rev. Francis Adrian Vanderkemp (May 28, 1788)


Alex Nester


